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To our valued customers: 
 
Having been identified as part of the Defense Industrial Base Essential 
Critical Infrastructure Workforce, Samson Manufacturing will be 
maintaining our normal work schedules as mandated by the 
Department of Homeland Security. This designation is assigned to 
organizations which support the essential products and services 
required to meet national security commitments to the Federal 
Government and the US Military. 
 
While we will remain open for business, we may need to shift our 
production priorities to meet these obligations during the current crisis. 
This may impact deliveries and product availability for our commercial 
customers; however, we will strive to fulfill orders from existing 
inventory and new production to the extent that our supply chain 
partners can maintain material deliveries for non-critical demand. 
 
We ask for your patience and understanding while we support the 
effort to navigate this crisis. 
  
Thank You 
Scott & Cathy Samson 
 

 


